NEWTOWN HADASSAH TO HOLD 3RD ANNUAL 
ISRAELI DANCE MARATHON

The Newtown chapter of Hadassah will hold its third annual Israeli dance marathon fund-raiser March 31 from 7 p.m. to 4 a.m. at Abrams Hebrew Academy in Yardley. Beginner instruction will be held from 7 to 9 p.m.; the marathon session will run from 9 p.m. to 4 a.m.

Cost is $15/Hadassah members, $18/non-members. Children 12 and under are admitted free. No experience, partners or pledges are necessary for participation.

Don Schillinger of Philadelphia’s RAK-DAN Israeli Dancing will be the guest instructor. Musical programming will be coordinated by Rob Markowitz of Philadelphia.

The 2000 marathon attracted dancers from the greater Philadelphia area, New Jersey, New York, Washington, D.C. and even Missouri. Like last year’s event, the upcoming marathon will feature free refreshments and door prizes. This year’s marathon is sponsored in part by a generous donation from Ridge Crest Gardens & Senior Day Center of Feasterville, PA.

Hadassah, The Women’s Zionist Organization of America, has more than 300,000 members, mak-ing it the largest women’s membership organization in the U.S. Local, national and international programs focus on issues including health, social action and advocacy, and life skills. Hadassah is committed to healing, teaching and research on the physical, spiritual and cultural levels. 

Newtown Hadassah has three special-interest groups — Career Women’s Network, 55 Plus, and Moms ’n’ Tots — as well as a variety of educational and social programming. 

Abrams Hebrew Academy is located at 31 W. College Ave. in Yardley. For more information about the dance marathon, call Darcy Silvers  at 215-860-3961. For on-line directions and a registration form, visit  http://members.aol.com/HadassahPA/dance.htm.
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